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THE INSTITUTE OF ACTUARIES 

LOYAL ADDRESS 

At the Council Meeting held on 8 March 1948, the Loyal Address reproduced 
here in facsimile was ordered to be signed and sealed, and dutifully offered 
to the King. 

The Loyal Address and the reply on behalf of His Majesty by the Home 
Secretary, the Rt Hon. J. Chuter Ede, P.C., M,P., is referred to on p. 171. 




